
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 A Safety Reminder for  

Team Members, Visitors, and Physicians  

In a rare instance that a person observes a firearm at a TriHealth facility, they are encouraged to: 

 

1. Move to a safe location 

2. Notify the Protective Services Communication Center at 513-569-6166 or call 911 

3. Provide as much information to the dispatcher as possible 

4.  Remain in a safe location until Protective Services secures the weapon 

Through our partnerships, we will keep TriHealth safe!  

 

For further questions reach out to:  

      Kevin Grider at (513)-569-1250 

                                                                      Richard Cinfio at (510)-512-2775 

 


